
News story: Sports Grounds Safety
Authority Board Member Extended

The Culture Secretary has extended the term of Peter Rowley OBE as a Board
Member of the Sports Grounds Safety Authority until 12 November 2017.

Peter Rowley retired as a director and Chief Executive of Darlington Building
Society in 2009. Since then Peter has developed a portfolio of interests in
sport administration. He is Chairman of The Sports Council Trust Company,
Chairman of British Weightlifting, the lead non-executive director of the
Sports Grounds Safety Authority, Vice Chairman of StreetGames UK, a trustee
of Middlesbrough Football Club Foundation and a trustee of Tees Valley
Community Foundation. He has served previously as a board member of Sport
England, an independent member of UK Sport’s Audit Committee, chairman of
SkillsActive UK and a director of Coachwise Ltd. Peter believes passionately
in the power of sport to change lives and communities for the better and
received the OBE for services to sport administration in the New Year Honours
List 2017.

The role is remunerated at £265 per day and the Board meets approximately 6
times per year. This appointment has been made in accordance with the Cabinet
Office’s Governance Code on Public Appointments. The appointments process is
regulated by the Commissioner for Public Appointments. Under the Code, any
significant political activity undertaken by an appointee in the last five
years must be declared. This is defined as including holding office, public
speaking, making a recordable donation, or candidature for election. Peter
has declared no such political activity.
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